
Date: Mon, 27 Jan 2003 15:58:12 -0500 (EST) 
From: Kevin Marvel <marvel@aas.org> 

Dear AAS Small Research Grant Applicant,

I am writing to inform you that your application for support
from the AAS Small Research Grant program was not funded.

The committee, which met at our Seattle meeting in January, had
a difficult time coming to its decisions.  I hope that you will
apply again in the future.

Should you have any specific questions about your grant, you may
send me an email or call and I will try and give you a sense of 
the committee's discussion of your proposal, with (in some cases)
specific comments on how you can improve the proposal for the 
future.

Sincerely,

Dr. Kevin B. Marvel
Deputy Executive Officer
American Astronomical Society
marvel@aas.org
202-328-2010x114
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